
 

 

 

 

School LAND Trust Election Process 
WSA publicly publishes all LAND Trust meetings. Anthony Sudweeks serves as a member of the school 
staff along with a minimum of two parents and a maximum of six. If more than six parents are interested 
in participating on the committee, Anthony Sudweeks will help facilitate an election.  

 

2020 – 2021 School LAND Trust Committee 
• Anthony Sudweeks – asudweeks@wsacharter.org  
• Jenn Kowalewski (Vice Chair, parent) – Jennk3212@gmail.com 
• Lilly Galvan (parent) –  Lily1344@gmail.com 
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